To: City of Killeen

From: Carolyn Brown

This Letter is a request of rezoning 806 N Gray St. Killeen Tx. For a on Premise
Mixed Beverage Permit to be used for an Event Center.

The Event Center will be a great addition to the downtown area. It will bring more
jobs, Community Events and revenue to the City. The remodeling of the Bldg. will
help with the Revitalization of downtown Area.

We are consistent with the Future Land Use Map (FLUM)

Carolyn Brown

254 702-8845



